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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF PARAGUAY
OFFERING TO HOST THE FOURTEENTH MEETING OF NEGOTIATIONS IN THE QUEST FOR POINTS OF CONSENSUS OF THE WORKING GROUP TO PREPARE THE DRAFT AMERICAN DECLARATION ON THE RIGHTS OF INDIGENOUS PEOPLES 

Permanent Mission of the Republic of Paraguay

to the Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.

No. 122-12/MPP/OEA

Washington, D.C., January 15, 2012

Excellency:


I have the honor of writing to enclose a copy of the note from the President of the Paraguayan Indigenous Institute (INDI), Mr. Oscar Ayala Amarilla, in which he communicates the consent of the Government of the Republic of Paraguay to host the Fourteenth Meeting of Negotiations in the Quest for Points of Consensus, which is scheduled to be held in April of this year. 


In that regard, the institution in charge of the organization of the event in coordination with the Secretariat for Legal Affairs will be the Paraguayan Indigenous Institute, the governing body on public policy on indigenous peoples.


In that connection, I would like to advise you of this permanent mission’s consent that the issue be addressed at a meeting of the Working Group to Prepare the Draft American Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples, which you chair.


Accept, Excellency, renewed assurances of my highest and most distinguished consideration.


B. Hugo Saguier Caballero


Ambassador


Permanent Representative of the Republic of Paraguay to the


OAS

His Excellency

Ambassador Diego Pary Rodriguez

Permanent Representative of the Plurinational State of Bolivia

Chair of the Working Group to Prepare

the Draft American Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples

Washington, D.C.

Asuncion, February 14, 2012

NOTE P. No. 60/2012

Ref. “Send confirmation”

Mr. Luis Toro

Permanent Committee 

OAS

Dear Mr. Toro,

On behalf of the Paraguayan Indigenous Institute (INDI), the governing body on public policy on indigenous peoples in Paraguay, I have the pleasure of informing you that the Republic of Paraguay happily welcomes the prospect of, and gives its consent to, hosting the meeting of the Working Group to Prepare the Draft American Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples to be held this coming April.

I would like to thank you in advance for your attention in this matter and hope that we can continue to work together for the benefit of indigenous peoples.


Sincerely yours,


Oscar Ayala Amarilla 


President 


Paraguayan Indigenous Institute 
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